
 

 

Scripture Memory Challenge 
All ages of Westminster 

Hide God’s Word in your heart! 
The entire church is encouraged to participate in a                                         

67 Question Scripture Memory Catechism Challenge!  
 Feb 2 - May 25 

 Recite question and answers memorized on Sunday mornings during the 

Sunday School hour and Fellowship time before service. (If you are not able to 

during the scheduled time, let us know! We will accommodate!) 

 Prizes for each question and answer memorized! 

 Prize levels awarded for memorizing 12, 24, 36, 48, and ALL questions and 

answers!!  

 Special Scripture Memory Challenge Celebration Grill Out with awards will be 

held May 31 for everyone to attend! 

 Pick up your copy of Scripture Memory Catechism Challenge in the Church 

Narthex. 

 Listeners will be available in the Children’s Church classroom from 9am - 10:20am 

each Sunday.  

 If you would like to volunteer to be on a rotation of listeners, please see Karen 

Ronan.  

 

The Purpose of the Coming Messiah 
1 John 3:8; Matthew 1:21; Romans 8:20-21 

December 6, 2020 
 
We often think of the coming of the Messiah in personal terms. 
 
Messiah came to restore his rule 
Messiah came to restore his people 
Messiah came to restore his creation 
 
Messiah came to Restore his rule (1 John 3:8) 
 
How far can we trace back sin? 
 
There was rebellion in the heavenly realms. Isaiah 14:3-21; Ezekiel 28:2-29; Jude 6; 2 Peter 
2:4. 
 
When was Satan defeated? 
 
Luke 10:18 “I saw Satan fall like lightning.” (Revelation 12:7-12) 
 
The Accuser of the Brethren has been silenced by the blood of the Lamb of God. (John 12:31)  
 
Messiah came to restore his people. (Matthew 1:21) 
 
The coming of Messiah was a “consequent, absolute necessity.” 
 
Messiah came to restore his creation. (Romans 8:20-21) 
 
The purpose of creation cannot be achieved except through man. 
  
What will creation be like when it is fully restored? 
 
What are the three groaning in Romans 8?  
 

Messiah came to bring the restoration of all things!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 
 

Please pray for these Westminster Families this week:  Keith, Karen, Sara & Andrew 
Ronan, Ross & Nancy Schlosbon, Pastor Mark, Kathy & Matt Scholten, and please 
pray for Jonathan & Crystal Stamberg and James & Christy Candelario, Director and 
Assistant Director of International LINK serving here in Augusta at Augusta University. 
 

There are yellow cards inserted into the bulletins this week.  Please fill one out and 
place it in the offering plate if you would like for the prayer meeting attendants to pray for 
you or others this evening.  
 

Our next Your Questions, God’s Answers Meal will be this Wednesday, January 22nd 
at 6:00 pm.  Ted and Sharon will give a review on their Story-based Spiritual Warfare 
curriculum, and finish with the last lesson. If you have any questions that you would like 
to ask Ted & Sharon about this topic on Wednesday night, please get your questions 
to Taylor Dunham by Sunday evening so Ted & Sharon have time to prepare a thoughtful 
answer. 
 

The new quarter of the Missions Prayer Requests leaflets are now available in the 
narthex. Grab one so you will know how to pray specifically for those we support. 
 

Please join us NEXT WEEK for a Church Breakfast on Sunday, January 26, 9 am – 10:15 
am in the Gym.  We will be honoring Karrie Harmer’s years of serving WPC’s 
children and families.  The Church will provide Biscuits and Sausage Gravy, attendees please 
bring a breakfast dish to share. 
 

There will be a Special Offering collected on Sunday, January 26, 2025 after the worship 
service. The Missions Team has decided to send the proceeds to the Moua family, for 
their new church building fund. Look for a display in the narthex about the Moua’s. 
 

WPC is starting a new Scripture Memory Program in February 2025! All ages are 
encouraged to participate. Volunteers for listeners are needed. For more information and if you 
want to volunteer, contact Karen Ronan. Please see the flyer on the back. 
 

The Finishing Well:  Biblical and Legal Principles for End of Life Seminar has been 
rescheduled to Friday evening and Saturday morning on February 7 & 8. The seminar is free, 
but a free-will offering will be asked on Saturday. Don’t miss this opportunity to gain valuable 
insights on critical subjects like biblical decision-making and legal considerations. “Finishing 
Well” – because God wrote your life, so finish it well. Please sign up so we will know how many 
Chick-fil-A box lunches to order. The Deadline to register for this seminar is February 3. Look 
for the sign-up sheet in the narthex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


